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It was my pleasure to have been relieved
from writing this column for the 1st quarter
CZP. My sincere thanks to Richard Bates for
his timely and thoughtful article and also for
his kind words directed at the various
personnel involved in running the CZSG. He
will be ealled on again, and in the meantime
should any of our members wish to contribute
a column please let me know.

By the time this report is in your hands you
most likely (?) will have received the supple-
ment to Lawson Entwistle’s “The Postal
Markings of the Canal ZONE.” This will be
the final publication on postal markings in
this format — future information will be duly
reported in the Canal Zone Philatelist. Read
the ARIPEX MEETING article for addi-
tional honors heaped on Lawson during that
stamp show.

The U.S. Postal Stationery Society has
started putting together the catalog for
Canal Zone postal stationery. This edition
will be a huge assist to those CZSG members
who delve into knives, dies, watermarks, and
corner cards as well as those of us who do not
get so involved. The CZSG has requested
approximately 900 copies of this publication
and it is the intention of the Executive
Committee and the Board of Directors that
each CZSG member will receive a
complimentary copy.

As is well known, good intentions do not
always materialize on time. I am talking
about the CZP Index which is now overdue,
but if plans work out the index might be
included with this edition of the CZP, or the
next! You might like to know that by mailing
it this way we are saving approximately
$325.00 in postage, plus the address labels
and the envelopes; plus saving your presi-
dent’s wife and your president a lot of boring
work: collating, stapling, stamping, labeling,
and stuffing! This is all coming about due to
the excellent rapport between our facilities
in Tueson, Arizona — Lawson Entwistle, Owl
Printing Company and the U.S. Post Office.

Will be with you again in three months
unless I have a friend out there who would
like to write this column???

Some Official Cachets
From The Canal Zone

The Canal Zone Postal Service produced
and distributed to the several post offices
cachets to honor certain events. Some of these
are listed by Plass in the Canal Zone Phila-
telist, Whole No. 34, p. 4-5, 1975. During
some research on the files stores at the
Agency Records Center at Diablo, several
additional ones were noted; however, those
deseribed below do not represent all of the
official cachets.

NAVY DAY. A special cachet was made
by the CZPS and one rubber stamp was deliv-
ered to the post office at Coco Solo, Fort Ama-
dor and Rodman (Fig. 1) for useonly on Navy
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Fig. 1.

Day, October 27, 1948. The postmasters were
ordered to return the rubber stamp to the
Director of Posts on October 28, 1948.
CARNAVAL DE LA CONCORDIA.
All postmasters received a special rubber
handstamp cachet with instructions to use it
on all mail addressed for delivery in Canal
Zone or Panama on each Wednesday and

Friday from February 2 through 18, 1949,
and daily from February 21 to March 1, 1949.
This eircular double circle cachet is shown in
Fig. 2.

FIRE PREVENTION WEEK. Postal
Circular No. 988 concerns the delivery and
use of a rubber handstamp cachet for Fire
Prevention Week. The cachet should not be
confused with the machine eancelation

(Continued on page 10)

Meeting Notice

There will be a regional meeting of
the CZSG at STaMpsHOW 84 in
Dallas, Texas on Saturday August 25,
1984 in the afternoon. Check exact
time at meeting.

REMINDER
Mail Sale No. 13

This is to remind those of you
wishing to place material in the
thirteenth CZSG mail sale that the
deadline for the receipt of lots is July
14, 1984. Please send via registered or
insured mail to:

George W. Stilwell
Rt. 1, Box 387-A
Fair Play, S.C. 29643




